Alberto Quintanilla

From: Diane Shaw <dianecshaw@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 1:02 PM

To: citycouncil

Subject: Public Comment for the Upcoming 7 PM City Council Meeting 03/14/23

Item 2C - Consent Calendar

Council Staff Report 4811 Defund Projects

| am unable to attend the meeting and from the staff report | am unable to determine the extent that this proposal affects
the Dusterberry Park. This park was to open this spring and is much needed in this area. | ask that you not defund what
is needed to complete this park as expected in Spring 2023. This corner has been in disrepair for years and we finally will
have a neighborhood park for the local residents to enjoy. To leave it as is in the middle of completion would not be in the
best interest of this city.

Thank You
Diane Shaw - Centerville Resident



